
12/12/2019

Mr. Nicholas Matz
Senior Planner
City of Bellevue
450 110th Avenue NE
Post Office Box 90012
Bellevue, WA 98009-9012     

Sent Via Electronic Mail

Re: City of Bellevue--2019-S-1022--Notice of Final Adoption

Dear Mr. Matz:

Thank you for sending the Washington State Department of Commerce the Notice of Final 
Adoption as required under RCW 36.70A.106.  We received your submittal with the following 
description.

Adopted amendment to the Land Use Code for the annual Comprehensive Plan 
Amendment process at LUC 20.30I.

We received your submittal on 12/12/2019 and processed it with the Submittal ID 2019-S-1022. 
Please keep this letter as documentation that you have met this procedural requirement.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Growth Management Services at 
reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov, or call Gary Idleburg, (360) 725-3045.
 
Sincerely,

Review Team
Growth Management Services
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